
 
 

The 2023-2024 ESE Parent Survey window is now open and we want 
your input! 

 
Each year, the Florida Department of Education (FLDOE) surveys parents of children 
with an individual educational plan (IEP) to determine how well districts and schools are 
partnering with parents and promoting parent involvement in their child’s education. 
Additionally, survey results will be used to help schools and districts improve services 
and results for children with disabilities. 
  
The survey is open to all parents of children with an IEP receiving ESE services from 
preschool age through grade 12. While demographic information must be collected in 
compliance with federal requirements, individual responses are confidential. Beginning 
with the 2022-2023 school year, the survey is only offered in web-based format at 
the following link:  Survey Link    
 

The survey is accessible through June 30, 2024. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

https://fldoepaads.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_866ycaywrhatFXg

